
Florence County Government 
Procurement Department 

 

City-County Complex 
180 N. Irby Street MSC-R, Florence, SC 29501 Telephone (843) 665-3018 ext – 54149 Fax: (843) 664-9668  

   

 

NOTICE OF SOLICITATION CANCELLATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 12-15/16  

STAND-BY DEBRIS MONITORING AND RECOVERY PLANNING SERVICES 

OCTOBER 19, 2015 

 

 

Request for Proposal No. 12-15/16 Stand-By Debris Monitoring and Recovery Planning 

Services has been cancelled until further notice.  

 

A revised solicitation will be done at a later date.   

 

If you have any questions concerning this cancellation, please contact the Florence 

County Procurement Office by calling 843-665-3018 or by e-mailing 

pfletcher@florenceco.org 

 

Florence County would like to take this opportunity to say “Thank You” for your interest 

in the procurement process.   

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Patrick D. Fletcher, CPPB 
Procurement Director 

http://florenceco.org/
mailto:pfletcher@florenceco.org

